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Zoe has been an invaluable member of our campus community since
joining the Basic Needs Center (BNC) team in Fall 2022. Her
contributions and dedication to serving her fellow peers have been
nothing short of exemplary. Through her compassionate demeanor and
exceptional customer service skills, Zoe has welcomed countless
individuals with a warm smile and provided them with the support they
need. She goes above and beyond to ensure that her peers are aware of
the services offered by the BNC and are able to access them without
hesitation. In addition to her role at the BNC, Zoe has also made
significant contributions to our campus community through her
photography work with the Office of Communications. Through her lens,
she captures the beauty of our campus, showcasing its diversity and
vibrancy to the broader community. What truly sets Zoe apart, however,
is her transformation from a timid individual to a confident campus
leader. Over the past few years, Zoe has demonstrated tremendous
growth, emerging as a role model for her peers. Her willingness to step
up and take on leadership roles has had a profound impact on our
campus community, inspiring others to do the same. We thank you for
your dedication and support. We are confident that Zoe will continue to
flourish and make a positive impact in her next chapter. Congratulations!



